
 
 

 

Date 

 

 

 

Re:  Residential Solicitation 

 

Dear Resident: 

 

The village maintains a list of owners, occupants and tenants of private homes who 

do not wish their residence to be solicited.  

 

If you are interested in having your address included on the Village’s “No Solicitation 

List”, please provide the information requested below.   You may return this letter to my 

office at the above address, fax it to my attention at 516 621-3318, or e-mail your 

information to:  roslynclerk@optonline.net   

 

Name: ______________________________ Date: ______________________                     
                                           please print 

Address: ____________________________ Signature: ___________________ 

 

Please be advised that the above referenced list can only be provided to those 

individuals and/or organizations that have registered with the Village for the 

purpose of soliciting.    

 

Very truly yours, 

 

 

 

Anita Frangella 

Village Clerk 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

  


